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You're probably hearing about changes to how we provide services. These changes
might seem confusing or leave you wondering what will happen to your services. We'd
like to keep you informed — and put your mind at ease.

These changes are meant to help you live your best life, on your own terms.

To help you understand your options and plan for your future, we asked the Disability
Linkage Line to create a series of flyers to explain what's changing, why it's changing and
what those changes might mean for you.

The first two flyers are enclosed:
e My best life, my way: The HCBS rule
e What does person-centered mean for me?

In the coming months, we'll send additional flyers to explain other changes. We'll also
share ways for you to provide feedback and input.

These changes are about you — and you will have a voice in the process.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Bartolic
Director, Disability Services Division



